
Hello, 

 

I am writing in support of prohibiting the teaching of the critical race theory in public schools and I 

would like this to be effective immediately. I have attended more than one recent school board meeting 

in Bismarck and to my surprise one of the parents did play a link from the Bismarck Public School which 

did promote critical race theory. The school board did not comment on the link which was played but I 

want you to know that it is being promoted in ND schools. This is not teaching that I support, or think is 

best for our children. I am strongly opposed to this teaching and strongly you to support what the 

parent in ND wants which is to prohibit the teaching of critical race theory.  

 

Keana Schuler 

2433 Atlas Drive 

Bismarck ND, 58503 


